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Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

 

This year’s senior dance group costume has arrived and the dancers 

have tried them on and love them! 

 

While the sizing for costumes is always a little tricky, the costumes 

fit, however the straps are a little long. We have an amazing parent 

who has volunteered to alter the straps on the costumes. Mrs Sussan 

Lia (parent of a Year 2 student and also an active P&C member) will be 

coming in to view the costumes on the dancers and make adjustments.  

 

Should you not wish for your child’s costume to be altered by our 

parent volunteer, you will need to contact me directly to inform me of 

this. If this is the case, you will then need to have the straps altered 

yourself before our dance performances.  

 

Please let me know by Wednesday 24th July (Week 1) as we will be 

coordinating a costume alteration day for the end of that week. 

 

Thank you, 

Mrs Murphy 

laura.murphy8@det.nsw.edu.au  
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